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Friday 20th April 2018 

HUGHENDEN PARENTS’ PARKING REMINDER AND IMPORTANT GUIDELINES 

As you are aware, the area around our school is busy in the morning and at the end of the school day. Parents who park 

irresponsibly are potentially placing children walking to school in danger. Hughenden Parents’ Parking Promise is a 

campaign that aims to promote safe and considerate parking.  

The Hughenden Parents’ Parking Promise asks parents to:  

 Observe Zig-Zag Lines directly outside our school gates and maintain the area clear from parked cars thereby increasing 

visibility for pedestrians and other drivers  

 Park carefully and considerately to ensure the drives of neighbouring properties remain accessible and never within 10 

metres of a road junction. Please ensure that you also do not reverse into a neighbour’s drive to turn around 

 Between 8:30am and 4:30pm please do not drive onto the school premises or park around the roundabout (unless 

already in possession of an issued parking permit)  

 Consider using the car park at the Village Hall or opposite the Harrow and walking to and from school (especially during 

the Walk to School month – October). Please refer to Park and Stride on our website for more information 

http://www.hughendenprimary.co.uk/website/school_travel_plan_201718/302665.  

Please help us to keep the area around school safe by parking correctly and considerately therefore, protecting lives of all 

the children attending our school.  

This is a joint initiative between Hughenden Primary School, Thames Valley Police and Buckinghamshire County Council to 

make our school a safe place. 

Throughout this term we will be organising various initiatives as part of our School Travel Plan. KS1 children will also have 

an opportunity to take part in Footsteps training. Further details and a consent form will be sent out shortly. Please let us 

know if you are available to volunteer, it would be greatly appreciated.  

We will continue our presence outside at drop off and collection.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Sarah Leighton  
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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